
Justin Parker
Good afternoon, 

Attached is a letter from Justin Parker, NWIFC Executive Director, to Casey Sixkiller, Washington
Department of Ecology Director, regarding Comments on Draft Puget Sound Nutrient Reduction
Plan & Nutrient General Permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact Nick Tealer, NWIFC Environmental Protection Policy
Analyst, at ntealer@nwifc.org or (360) 438-1180 ext. 333. 

Thank you.


